
 

   

            

Saturday 
 

5:00 p.m.  For the Living & Deceased 

Members of the Parish  

Sunday 
St. Martin of Tours 

 
 
St. Mary Immaculate 

 

9:00 a.m. 
 

11:00 a.m. 

 
For the Living & Deceased 

Members of the Parish 

+Richard Taylor 

(Sandra Kelly) 

Tuesday 
  

7:00 p.m. A.I.D. 

Wednesday 
  

9:00 a.m. +Chris McCabe 

(Deb & Tim Salter) 

Thursday 
  

6:30 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Eucharistic Exposition & Adoration  

+Matthew Idzik 

Friday 
 

9:00 a.m. Special Intention 

 
 

“O Trinity, you are music, you are life.”   
   

-  St. Hildegard of Bingen 

 
 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 

Unity in the Most Holy Trinity 
With the coming of the Holy Spirit on Pentecost, we ended Eastertide last 
Sunday and returned to the Ordinary Time in the Church’s calendar.  This time, 
the Church invites us to put into practice in our everyday lives the lessons learnt 
both during lent and the Eastertide.  As things gradually pick up in our society 
after COVID-19, our world is faced with high prices of commodities 
occasioned, among others, by war between nations and Monkey pox has also 
become a challenge to our society.  In all these, we are invited to have a deeper 
relationship with Jesus who alone can help us overcome whatever the world 
throws at us.  Today, the Church celebrates Most Holy Trinity Sunday to 
remind us of great feats that can be achieved when we live in unity.  Let us show 
appreciation to God the Father who created us, God the Son who redeemed us 
and God the Holy Spirit who sanctifies us by promoting unity not just in word 
but also in deed.  We need to be more regular at Mass, not just on Sundays but 
also during the week as our own way of maintaining unity in the body of 
Christ.  We can show this unity in our family through daily prayers with 
members of our families.  More than ever, our world needs the example of unity 
in the Trinity in recognizing that though we may be different, we can channel 
our individual talents for the common good. The Easter festivities are over, but 
the risen Christ is ever present with us together with God the Father in the 
unity of the Holy Spirit. Happy Trinity Sunday. 
 
 

 
Holy Trinity 

Fresco in St. Gaudenzio Church at Ivrea, Torino  
Luca Rosetti da Orta 1738-9            

http://www.stmaryimmaculate.com/


FROM THE VOCATIONS OFFICE 

Glory to the Father and to the Son and to the Holy Spirit. Listen to what Jesus 
says: “When the Spirit of Truth comes, he will guide you into all the truth.” 
What is the 'truth' of your life? How can you best serve God? If God is calling 
you to be a priest, religious or deacon, contact Bishop Wayne Lobsinger, 
Director of Vocations and Priestly Formation, Diocese of Hamilton (905-528-
7988). 
 

 OFFERINGS 

May 29th:      St. Mary’s  St. Martin’s 
Weekly Offerings          $  1,323.00   $  160.00  
Loose                        40.00         20.00 
Initial Offering       750.00 
Building Maintenance                    180.00       105.00                    
Pope’s Pastoral Works        55.00          
Indigenous Fund                   55.00 
Care for Retired Priests                   40.00       _40.00____   
        Total:           $  2,443.00                         $  325.00 

 
 
 

ReStart 
Starting over after separation or divorce with support, care and tools for your 
journey. Please see https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-
ministry/divorce-separation.php to register and find out more detail. about our 
upcoming ReStart program taking place this fall. If you have questions, call the 

Family Ministry Office at 905-528-7988 ext. 2249. 
 
 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION 

Next Sunday is the Solemnity of Corpus Christi. Weather permitting, there will 
be a Eucharistic procession after the 11:00 a.m. Mass. We will process from the 
front of the church along Sophia St., down Aqua St., along David St. and back 
to the church. Kindly join this celebration of our faith. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

GRIEF RELIEF  

Has someone you cared about died? Are you grieving the loss of the person’s 
presence in your life? Are you looking for relief from the feelings associated 
with the loss of this loved one? You are not alone! The Diocese of Hamilton 
will be offering a six-week online grief program on Tuesday evenings from 7 
– 8:30 p.m. You are welcome to join all or any of the sessions on June 14 & 
21st. Find out more on the Diocesan website and register to receive the zoom 
link at https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-ministry/grief-support, or 
call Teresa at 905-528-7988 ext. 2250. 

 

FR. KEN MISKIEWICZ RETIRING 

Any St. Mary’s parishioners wishing to attend Fr. Ken’s retirement party on 
June 26th from 12-3pm, please call the St. Joseph’s church office and speak to 
Lori. Please see the poster in the vestibule for details. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN THE PARISH  

June 18 Annual Cemetery Mass – Marymount Cemetery (Highway 
6 Guelph) – 11:00 a.m. All welcome  

 

June 22 Mass at Heritage River Retirement Home – 10:30 a.m.  

June 22 Graduation Mass, St. Mary’s School  
 

 

https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-ministry/divorce-separation.php
https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-ministry/divorce-separation.php
https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-ministry/grief-support

